To

Sub:-

Ref:-

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER : DEOGARH DIVISION.
Email-deogarhdfo@gmail.com / dfo_deogarh@yahoo.co.in

Phone No. 06641-226403/ 226503 Fax-06641-226403

Memo No.%__/ Dated:- \4 1}17’—9 )?‘

The Regional Chief Conservator of Forests,
Rourkela Circle, Rourkela.

Rehabilitation and Up-gradation of Binjabahal to Tileibani Section of NH-6 from Ch. Km.,
414,982 to Km. 493.300, - Proposal No. FP/ OR/Road/ 18864/ 2016 dt.23.02.2016 and State
serial No. of proposal — OR-032/2016 dt. 02.05.2016

Your Memo No. 1752 dt. 22.06.2017

With reference to your memo cited above, after due compliance of the discrepancies/

shortcomings as under the above proposal is resubmitted herewith in pentaplicate for necessary action at your

end.

The check list enclosed in the proposal has been signed.

As per compliance of the user agency vide his letter No. 962 dL 04.07.2017 (copy enclosed), stated
that, initially the proposal was submitted for 33.337 ha. of Forest land in Angul District and 37.076
ha.of Forest land in Deogarh District and FRA certificate issued by the Collector Angul is 82.378 Ac. 1.e.
33.337 ha and FRA certificate issued by the Collector, Deogarh is 14.9 ha. & 22.176 ha. total to 37.076
ha. Now the proposal is revised to 28.266 ha. in Angul District and 35.445 ha. in Deogarh District. The
above Forest land proposed for diversion in both district is included in the FRA certificate issued
earlier by the Collector, Angul and Collector, Deogarh respectively.

All abstract of tree enumeration list has been countersigned. Abstract of trees of page 167 has been
revised by the User agency.

—

Divisional Forest Officer,
Deogarh Division.

Memo No. D_;_ﬁ _/ Dated:- bl l?‘l 2.8 l;

Copy forwarded to the Addl. Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Forest Diversion and

Nodal Officer, FC Act, O/0 the P.C.C.F. Odisha, Bhubaneswar for favour of kind information and necessary

action. QJ’.—_
{ ) Divisional Forest Officer,
J w .ﬁﬁm’(p Deogarh Division.
%}i"‘l, 1 Memo No. 9—?‘ 6 é’v / Dated:- L{ l 9, } )_9 [;

o

Copy forwarded to the Project Director, National Highway Authority of India, Project

Implementation Unit, Badadera, Mandua, Keonjhar- 758014for information and necessary action with

reference to his letter No. 962 dt. 04.07.2017.
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Divisional Forest Officer,

\ Deogarh Division.



